
SLC-FSDO FAASTeam presents:

So You Want To Be A Backcountry Pilot?



So you want to be a backcountry pilot?  Roy
Evans II will share with you some of the most
important factors to consider before you venture
into the new, exciting, challenging, and rewarding
world of flying in Utah’s backcountry.  Through
decades of shared experience, Roy will cover the
importance of mentorship, stewardship, and
airmanship that will enable even the least
seasoned backcountry pilots to enjoy these
unprecedented opportunities while maintaining
the highest of safety levels.  For those who elect
to keep their tires clean, the discussions on
Aeronautical Decision Making, Risk Assessment
and Threat Mitigation, and learning what you and
your aircraft are capable of will make you a more
competent, confident, and capable aviator.
Directions: Register in advance for this meeting:
https://faavideo.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJItcuuvrzIuG
L8HLGjhUpPOhSUIYu6vmow 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email
containing information about joining the meeting.
If you wish to receive WINGS credit for this event, please use
your faasafety.gov email when registering.
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email
containing information about joining the meeting.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


